
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil. 
  
  
Palm oil is found about 40 percent of the food products on our shelves and its 
rampant cultivation is destroying the Orangutan's habitat at an alarming rate.  
 
The United Nations has warned that Orangutans could be extinct within a generation if 
we don't act quickly. 
  
Palm Oil typically costs the lives of up to 50 Orang-utans each week. 
  
In SE Asia alone, the equivalent of 300 football fields are deforested every hour for palm 
oil production 
 
  
These few reasons alone should be enough for any government to act, sadly they aren't. 
  
Don't let future generations look back and say, "how did this happen right in our 
doorstep?" 
  
  
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil. 
  
  
Conrad Wyld 
 


